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Dear Parents and Carers, January 2023
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and a Happy New Year to you all.

Our topic this termis based on a key question: Is everyone treated fairly2 There is a history focus on
crime & punishment throughout time and the class will be considering what justice and equality
means to them. Do you have experience in the world of law? If so, Skylarks would love to hear all
about it. Please get in touch via the emails below. Also look out each week in the newsletter
where we give you a head'’s up about learning for the following week so you can ‘warm’ your
child up to the concepts and ideas if you would like to.

With this letter we have attached a ‘knowledge organiser’ which details helpful information about
the term’s learning outcomes. It also includes homework challenges such as some key questions
which your child could respond to in any way they like. We have also included some more ideas
and challenges to fry. We continue to welcome ‘Show & Tell’ such as completed homework
projects or things they are up to when not at school. As always, regular reading, learning
vocabulary and number facts is recommended each day.

The PE session is either Monday or Friday so please make sure that your child comes in PE kit on PE
days. Fortnightly swimming continues starting on Friday 6th, then 20th and finally on 3rd Feb.
January 2023. Each child will need a suitable named coat and wellies in school. Children need to
come into school in their forest kit on Wednesdays when it is their week. There is another exciting
day our at the gym in North Walsham too; Tues. 24th January so Skylarks can come into school in
PE kit i.e. no PE on Monday that week.

As always, if you have any queries, questions or issues, please do contact us via our emails:
sportas8mrn@nsix.org.uk or dbarker8grk@nsix.org.uk or we can arrange a convenient time for
either of us to phone.

Best Wishes

Steve Portas & Debbie Barker
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